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I | Texas Department of Transportation

PO, BOX GIEA « FORT WORTH, TEXAS 7H1 15-D868 » (817) 370-0500
December 17, 2003

MR. CLIFFORD DENT
PO BOX 6007
FARMINGTON WM 87458

RE: Murphy Dr Exit
Daar Mr. Dent:

On August 2, 2001, The Texas Deparimant of Transporiation installed a sign structure
using the Dent Breakaway Bolts with you prasent at this installation. The sign structure
was on three, W-6x15, |-Beam Posts and had a sign panel of 26 ft by 10 . The leg

height is 20 ft,

The sign structure has been instalied for 2 1/2 years and thare have been no problems
from fatigue or wind. We have had other signs impacted using the Dent Breakaway
Bolis and these have worked as designed with no post or ground anchor damage.

As the Dent Breskaway Bolt has proven to save the post and ground anchor when
impacted by errant vehicles from any direction, your product helps save the state money
and reduces labor costs o repair,

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, pleasa call this office at

(817)370-8674.
Sincaraly,
C%h& W\/
Lynn E Hashn
District Sign Shop Supervisor, Fort Worh
Ihiigr
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